

7th Floor, 50 Queen Anne's Gate, London SW1H 9AT
Telephone: 0870 000 1585 Fax: 020 7273 2065 Textphone: 020 7273 3476
E-mail: public.enquiries@homeoffice.gov.uk Web Site: www.homeoffice.gov.uk

John Allman Christians against mental slavery 98 High St Knaresborough, N Yorks HG5 0HN

Reference: T6378/4

Dear Mr Allman,

Thank you for your letter of 11 January to Prime Minister, which has been passed on to me to respond. The Government's current position on the issues that you have raised has been made clear in previous correspondence to you.

5 March 2004

There is nothing further that the Government can add on the matter at this point in time.

Yours sincerely,

Elizabeth Fitton-Higgins